
TO: Julie Castaneda 

FROM: Rex Scott 

~ 
19 

PIMA COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Rex Scott, District 1 

RE: Animal Care Advisory Committee Appointment 

DATED: January 28, 2021 

Please place the following name on the Board addendum for the February 2 meeting. This 
person is being appointed to the Animal Care Advisory Committee: 

Steve Farley (New appointment-replacing Suzanne Droubie, whose appointment expired 

6/30/20) 
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